
STATE OF CALIFORNIA                                                                                                           EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 
March 12, 2015 

 

Mr. Sumeet Singh, Vice President                     GA2014-02 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Gas Asset and Risk Management 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, Office #4590-D 

San Ramon, CA 94583 

 

SUBJECT: General Order 112-E Inspection of Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Emergency Plan 

 

Dear Mr. Singh: 

 

On behalf of the Safety and Enforcement Division (SED) of the California Public Utilities Commission, 

Maria C. Solis, Aimee Cauguiran, Michelle Wei, Fred Hanes, and James Zhang conducted a General 

Order (GO) 112-E inspection of Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Emergency Plan from March 17
th
 

through March 21
st
, 2014.  

 

The SED team used an internally developed Standard Inspection Report of a Gas Transmission 

Pipeline, Form -1; Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration, as a reference guideline to 

conduct the inspection.  The SED team did not find any probable violations of GO 112-E, Reference 

Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations, Part 192.615 and considers this inspection closed. 

If you have any questions, please contact Maria C. Solis at (916) 928-2435 or by email at 

ms8@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Kenneth Bruno 

Program Manager  

Gas Safety and Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

 

 

   

cc:  Larry Berg, PG&E Gas Regulatory Support 

 Larry Deniston, PG&E Gas Regulatory Support 

 Dennis Lee, SED 
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